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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 
 
Supplementary Report - Update on Outstanding 
Vehicle-for-Hire Directives 
 
Date:  November 25, 2021 
To:  General Government and Licensing Committee 
From:  General Manager, Transportation Services 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The attachment to this report titled "The Transportation Impacts of Vehicle-for-Hire in 
the City of Toronto: October 2018 to July 2021" was prepared by the Transportation 
Services Data & Analytics Unit to continue to study the impacts of the Vehicle-for-Hire 
sector on the transportation system in Toronto.  
 
This report is a follow-up to a June 2019 study prepared in partnership with the 
University of Toronto Transportation Research Institute (UTTRI).  
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FINANCIAL IMPACT 

There is no financial impact associated with this report. 

CONTACT 

Elyse Parker 
Director, Policy and Innovation 
Transportation Services 
Tel: 416-338-2432 
Email: Elyse.Parker@toronto.ca 

SIGNATURE 

Barbara Gray 
General Manager, Transportation Services 

ATTACHMENTS 

Attachment 1: The Transportation Impacts of Vehicle-for-Hire in the City of Toronto: 
October 2018 to July 2021 
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